
Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 10:09 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * The 8th Tucson 2014 Showroom Update is Now Online! *  *

 

 

 

Tucson Showroom Update #8 is Online! 
 

 The newest showroom update is now online and ready for browsing! 

There are well over two dozen specimens offered this time, including a 

large plate of gemmy Olmiite crystalline balls, exceptional Native Gold 

specimens from California, incredible large plates of Elmwood Fluorite 

and Aragonite stalactites on Fluorite from the Rogerley Mine, Creede 

Silver and Galena, rare Bisbee Hematite, Meikle Mine Barite on Calcite, 

rare Garnets, fine Fluorites from Illinois, Mexico, France, and China, 

large Benitoites crystal on Natrolite matrix and much, much more!  

 

I invite you to visit the new mineral showroom, enjoy the photos, and add 

a beautiful mineral specimen to your collection. Offers are very welcome! 

   

 Tucson 2014 Showroom #8 
  



* Thanks again for making us your first choice for Fine Minerals * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

The Next Tucson Show Mineral Auction Opens Soon!  

  

* Don't miss out on this incredible offering of new items from the show * 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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